
Date:     January 3, 20
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program
Members
From:   ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re:       Acro Team on site at ADES @ 1789 Jefferson Street - 4th Floor

WE ARE LIVE!  WE ARE LIVE! WE ARE LIVE!

The Acro Core Team has set up Go-Live Central at DES Headquarters.
You are welcome to reach out and have your questions answered.

The Acro Ops email is stateofarizonamsp@acrocorp.com
Please use this email address to:
get XRM access
get profile updates,
correct missing data points,
rectify any errors found,
address any data point marked as "transitioned",
fix any item with a rate of $1

If you don't see your info in XRM, please reach out to the Acro Ops team

If you have any questions, or would like to schedule a visit to meet the Acro Team, contact
Nyesha Daley (602)542-4907


